KWSS Radio
11500 E. Cochise Drive, Suite 1048
Scottsdale, AZ 85259
May 26 2016
Marlene Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554
Attention: Audio Division, Media Bureau
Re: Withdrawal of Petition for Reconsideration
Low Power FM Station KWSS-LP, Scottsdale, AZ
Facility ID No. 134485
File No. BPL-20160119ACV

Dear Ms. Dortch:

The Audio Division, Media Bureau, dismissed on January 29, 2016, the
application of KWSS Radio for a construction permit for the modification of KWSS-LP,
FCC File No. BPL-20160119ACV (the “Modification Application”). KWSS Radio filed a
Petition for Reconsideration and relating filings seeking reconsideration by the Audio
Division of the dismissal of the Modification Application (the “Petition for
Reconsideration”). KWSS Radio hereby is withdrawing its Petition for Reconsideration

regarding the dismissal of File No. BPL-20160119ACV.

Respectfully submitted,
KWSS Radio
7 7 77

Frank Michael Magarelli
Manager
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